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BV DDS VERIFICATION  
 

INTERNATIONAL PAPER COMPANY. 
6400 POPLAR AVENUE, MEMPHIS, TN 38197, UNITED STATES OF AMERICA. 

 

 
has been verified by Bureau Veritas North America against the requirements of the 

BUREAU VERITAS DUE DILIGENCE SOLUTION (BV DDS). 
Bureau Veritas North America confirms that appropriate due diligence process has been 

performed through a BV DDS Risk Assessment for the following products: 
 

HARDWOOD & SOFTWOOD PULP & PAPER FROM USA & CANADA 
 
Following a BV DDS Risk Assessment based on a thorough review of relevant documented 
evidence provided by the company, the above products have been found to present negligible risk.  
 
Date of statement decision: 29th July 2022 
Expiration date: 28th July 2023 

 
BV statement No./Version: BV-DDS-00004-US / V1 
Contract No.: 13815184 
 

Issue date: 29th July 2022 
 

 
       For Bureau Veritas Certification North America 
 

                                                                                                                                                      
 
  

  Anna Michalecka 
  Bureau Veritas EUTR BV DDS Manager 

 
 

This BV DDS statement should only be considered in combination with the related BV DDS report and relevant evidence 
collected as part of the risk assessment covering a specific scope as indicated on this document. This BV DDS statement 

on its own does not ensure negligible risk. In case of any doubt, please contact local BV office 
 
 

       BUREAU VERITAS DUE DILIGENCE SERVICES (BV DDS) and related BV DDS Risk Assessment has been 
          performed independently and in good faith. The company formally declared to provide BUREAU VERITAS 

CERTIFICATION with accurate, trustworthy and reliable information regarding its suppliers, and  
Bureau Veritas assessment has been performed based on the documented evidence  

provided by the company. 
 

This certificate remains the property of Bureau Veritas Certification, all copies or reproductions and the 
certificate itself shall be immediately returned to Bureau Veritas on request. 


